
CRETE-MONEE BOARD OF EDUCATION 
Regular Meeting – May 20, 2025 

Approval of Consolidated District Plan – CONSENT 

 
Prepared by: Ghantel Perkins, Assistant Superintendent, Office of Teaching and Learning 
 
The Issue: 
All school districts must have their Consolidated District Plan approved by the Board of 
Education annually. A board-approved plan must be submitted before completing the 
Title I, II, III, IV, IDEA, and IDEA Pre-School grant applications. 
 
Justification: 
Minor changes and additions were made to the plan that was approved last year. 
Eliminated out-of-date programs.   
 
Board Policy and Past Practices: 
The Board has consistently monitored academic planning for our district and our schools. 
The Board is committed to using federal funds effectively and efficiently to support 
student learning. 
 
Strategic Plan: 
Aligns with all nine goals of the Strategic Plan. 
 
Community Impact: 
The Crete-Monee School District 201-U community has a vested interest in district plans 
and how the district uses funds to support student learning. 
 
Financial Impact: 
The Consolidated District Plan is supported by Title I, Title II, Title III, Title IV, IDEA, and IDEA 
Pre-School grant funds, which are used to support instructional programming at all 
district schools.  
 
Recommendation: 
The administration recommends approval of the fiscal year 2026 CM 201-U Consolidated 
District Plan. 

Timeline for Decision: 
May 20, 2025 


